
Sermon  

“Worship – Planned for God’s Pleasure” 

Revelation 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

July 14, 2024 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 
 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 

• Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

• Washrooms are down the hall. 

• Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

• Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: pastor.kevinfmac@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 

fort-macleod-alliance-church.sermoncloud.com 

You Tube – Fort Macleod Alliance 

Facebook – Fort Macleod Alliance Church 

 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 



DISCOVERYLAND 

Discoveryland is recessed for the summer season. Thank you to all the 

leaders who put their time and energy into a great year! 

 

VBS! 

In cooperation with CEF (Child Evangelism Feloowship), we are hosting 

a 4 day VBS from August 12-15th from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00. We are 

looking forward to an exciting week of ministry to children in our church 

and community, ages 5-13.  

 

An email has been sent out for pre-registration (not required, but 

encouraged) so that we can better plan for the supplies needed for the 

week. Also check out our Facebook Page for more details! We could still 

use a few more volunteers. If interested in more information, please talk 

to Kit Grisnich or Pastor Kevin. 

 

**We are looking for a Billet for our VBS worker who is coming from 

CEF. If you are interested in billeting during August 12-15th, please see 

Pastor Kevin for more details. 

 

Sound and Media are looking for volunteers for the summer months. 

If you are interested in helping with this, please see Kyle. 

 

Holidays! 

Pastor Kevin will be away on holidays from July 15-July 29th. Please 

contact Darrell Doyle or Brent Brussee for any needs or concerns that 

arrive during that time. Pastor Kevin will reply to church and pastoral 

emails/texts when he returns from holidays. In the event of needing to 

contact the pastor with an emergency, he can be reached through the 

Board of Elders. (He will occasionally check messages but will be out of 

cell/data service for significant portions of the time). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Creek Gospel Music Jamboree 

Willow Creek Gospel Music Jamboree will be held July 19-21 at the 

Granum Recreational Park. Please see poster in the foyer for schedule 

and more information. 

 

* The Jamboree organizers are looking for a few volunteers to 

help with tent set up on Wednesday and take down on Monday 

as well as a few roles during the jamboree (Greeters, Green 

Room, shuttle drivers). For more information please talk to 

Rachel Dalgetty at 403-988-6936 

 

Guest Speaker 

Rev. Tim Seim from Lethbridge Evangelical Free will be our Guest 

Speaker on July 21st. 
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